
 

 

 

 

DATE: January 3, 2024 

TO:  Human Services Commission Members  

FROM: Ruth Blaw, Human Services Manager 

Parks & Community Services 

 

SUBJECT: Staff Review Form 

 

The Human Services Commission will review and give input on the Staff Review Form for 

the 2024 Funding Cycle 

 

Background 

 

Human Services Commission will be making their 2025-2026 funding recommendations 

mid year of 2024. This process includes a review of applications by the Human Services 

planning staff.  The Commissioners will have an opportunity to review the form and make 

suggestions for staff to consider.  

 

 

 

 

 


